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How you can support 

your child

What should your child 

be doing? 

How long until exams 

start? 

Who do I contact? 

When will exams be 

finished? 

 

 

 

Term 4 Update 

As your child is getting very close to starting the main exam 

season, we will be sending you regular updates and tips on 

ways to support your child through this crucial time. 

Please be aware that all students need to currently be 

available until the 24th June due to the exam boards 

contingency ruling. 

Who to contact: 
Head of KS4: (Academic 
queries) 
Mrs Charlotte Rigden 
rigdenc@hartsdown.org 
Head of Year 11: 
(Pastoral Queries) 
Mr Tom Humphrey 
humphreyt@hartsdown.org 
  

7 school 
weeks until 
exams start! 

Yr 11 Prepare to 
Perform 

Upcoming March dates 
 

Twilight Study sessions: 
Monday 9th – Science 5-6pm 
Wednesday 11th – Business 4-6pm 
Tuesday 25th – Geography 5-7pm 
Wednesday 18th – English 5-7pm 
Tuesday 24th – History 5-7pm 
Wednesday 25th – English 5-7pm 
 
Saturday Study Sessions: 
21st – Math’s 9am -10.30am 
 Science 10.30-12 
28th -  Math’s 9am – 10.30am 
 Science 10.30-12 
 
 

 

 

Further Education 

Your child should have now 

applied for their further education 

course at either 6th form, college 

or for an apprenticeship. 

If either you or your child needs 

guidance with this, please 

contact us. 


